
Posted February 22, 2023 

 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING  
Liquor License Transfers 

The City of Dillingham will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, March 2, 2023 at 
7:00 P.M. for the purpose of taking comment from the public on the following: 
 

• Transfer Liquor License:  
Package Store, License number 2787 Located at 513 Woodriver Road Owned 
by Kvichak Pacific, LLC d.b.a. Olsen’s Liquor Store to Daria John, LLC 
 

• Transfer Liquor License:  
Package Store, License number 1405 Located at 312 West Main Street Owned 
by Brannon Rentals, LLC d.b.a. Dillingham Liquor Store to Daria John, LLC 
 

 
Posted in compliance with Dillingham Municipal Code 8.18.020  

and Dillingham Municipal Code 2.08.020 
 

Dillingham Municipal Codes are available on the city website: https://www.dillinghamak.us/ordinances 
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